
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank everyone for 
their generous donation 

towards the poppy appeal. 
We will let you know next 
week how much we raised 

on behalf of the Royal 
British Legion. 

! 
 

Due to the Cost of Living Crisis, we thought it might be useful to signpost 

upcoming events that you may be asked for a donation towards….. 

YEAR 5 UPCOMING  

TRIPS 
 

Wednesday 7th December 

Nutcracker at the Royal Opera House  

£2.50 

 

Monday 12th December  

National Maritime Museum  

£3 

 

LETTERS WILL BE SENT OUT NEXT WEEK  

NOVEMBER  
 
UPCOMING RAFFLES   

o Fr Azad Church raffle 

o Friends of St John’s Christmas 

raffle 

o Christmas Carole raffle 

Details to follow 

 

Friday 18th / up to £1 

Pudsey Day – Wear something  

spotty for Children in Need 

 

 

     

DECEMBER 
 
Thursday 8th / £4.50 per 

ticket 

Friends of St John’s 

Christmas Movie Night 

Details to follow  

 

Thursday 13th / £1  

School Nativity Play 

 

 

Dear Jesus,  
You said, 

‘Peace I leave with you. 
My peace I give to you.’ 
Help us be peacemakers 

in our world today. 
Amen 



 

 

 

 

 

    

Year 2 Maritime Museum 
 

On Thursday 10th November, Year 2 went on the 
bus to the Maritime Museum to attend ‘Pirate 

School.’ 
 

To start the day, the children enjoyed exploring 
the many artefacts in the museum’s galleries and 

looking for treasure to add to their treasure chests. 
 

After lunch, the children were met by a pirate who 
taught them all the necessary skills needed to be a 

swashbuckler; including choosing a pirate name 
and speaking like a pirate! 

 

The children had a fabulous time and their 
impeccable behaviour was praised by the museum 

staff! 
 

This week Reception Class learned about Baptism and enjoyed a visit to our Church. 

Fr Azad talked to the children about the importance of this special ceremony and showed the 

children the Font filled with Holy Water. They also Baptised a few of their dolls in class! 

 

After School Club 
 

Please note if your child is attending after 

school club for the first time you MUST come 

to the office to fill in a registration form. Your 

child cannot attend without one! 

We are delighted to 

welcome Mr Burns 

back to school – we 

have missed him!  

Fr Azad is running a 

Christmas raffle to 

raise funds for the 

church. The tickets are 

£5 a strip. Veronica 

(Parent of Mickie Y6) 

will be selling them at 

the school gate from 

Monday. Please let her 

know if you would like 

to Purchase! 


